
  

 

 

 

Circular No. AUS/89/19-20              30th January, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

AUS feels proud! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two Robotics teams, one from the Secondary Boys’ School and one Secondary Girls’ School, have 

participated in the UAE wide First Lego League Competition that was held at the King’s School – Al 

Barsha very recently. It is the first time that AUS has competed in this high-profile Robotics 

Competition. The judges were very impressed with our students’ performance due to the fact that they 

have outperformed most other school teams that have been competing for many years already. Well 

done AUS! We are proud of you! 

 

DSIB School Inspection 

Thank you to everyone for your support and understanding this week. It is dearly appreciated! 

 

The school inspection team of eight inspectors visited AUS this week and asked me to thank everyone 

for their hospitality and support. Especially those who spent time with them during interviews. 

 

The first impression we have from their informal feedback sessions, is that there is a lot of appreciation 

for the commitment and hard work that is noticeable around the school. The verbal feedback of the 

inspection team will be shared with the school management today, but has to be verified by KHDA 

according to the school inspection policy. We will notify you of any further news as soon as it is 

confirmed. Ratings will be published after the quality assurance procedures have been followed. 

 

Corona Virus 

Schools have been advised by the Dubai Health Authority about the actions to be taken by schools after 

the recent reports on the threat of the Corona virus. Please refer to the message from our school doctor 

posted on School Portal. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Leonard Murphy  

Principal 


